
Gray Frishman  

 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

 

The basis of this law is unfounded and cruel. Trying to ban Trans-children from sports is an 

idiotic and awful thing to try to do. The need to do this is not there, you are simply trying to put 

us down. And that is not ok. You attempt to affect things that we enjoy with no sensible reason 

to do so. Trans women or men play just as well as the Cis members of their team. You have no 

point in this battle other than to demoralize and hurt Trans people. So listen up, and stop.  

 

I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 


